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HM Queen Elizabeth II 1926 – 2022 

 

Hatton Parish Council joins the nation in mourning the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

Our thoughts go out to the Royal Family at this sad time. 

A book of condolence can be found at www.royal.gov.uk for people to pay their respects. 

 

Hatton PC News 
 

Parish Council Vacancy 

 

We now have a vacancy on the Parish Council, if you are interested in this position, or require 

any further information please contact paul.molphy@hattonpccheshire.org.uk 

 

Contacting the Parish Council 
We have now set up a direct contact email address for anyone wishing to contact the Parish 

Council. 

 contact@hattonpccheshire.org.uk 

 

Next Parish Council Meeting Monday 26th September 2022 7.30pm 

at the Hatton Arms 

 

http://www.royal.gov.uk/
mailto:paul.molphy@hattonpccheshire.org.uk
mailto:contact@hattonpccheshire.org.uk


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HATTON FAMILY FUN DAY (New Date) 

 
Saturday 24th September 2022 

2.00 – 4.00 pm 

In aid of St Rocco’s Hospice 

 

Adult and Children’s Tombola 

It’s time to start rummaging for those unwanted presents and that bottle that you’ll never drink.  

Any tombola items please give to Jane/Robin, or leave round the back of Goose Cottage if they’re 

not in.  

Cake Stall 

All the fantastic bakers in the village, please let Paul and Jax know if you intend to bake for the cake 

stall, you can contact them on 07511 522611. 

Fun Day would not be Fun Day without lots of wonderful things from our wonderful bakers. 

Raffle 

1st Prize – Fantastic Bench from Rowswood Timber 

2nd Prize – Barrow of Booze (Barrow not included) 

  
Plus, many more prizes. 

Tickets are £1 each or 6 for £5.  

We are selling them in advance this year for anybody who cannot make it to the Fun Day. Please put 

cash in an envelope with name/address to Hickson’s Cottage and I will let you know your ticket 

numbers. 

Games Galore!!! – Prize Every Time 

Our Games Master, Richard, has done us proud again with yet another surprise for the day! 

 

Come along to the Hatton Arms and join in the fun and help a very worthy cause 

Help is needed on Friday 23rd September to raise the Marquees and on Saturday 24th at 

10.30am to setup stalls and decorate. 

As always, a huge thanks to everybody who volunteers on the day, to all those who donate, to 

the Hatton Arms for hosting, and in particular to our sponsors, ROWSWOOD TIMBER. 
 

 

Hatton Resident Receives Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Medal Award 
A huge ‘Well Done’ to Anthony Horrigan of Gosling Close, who is a member of Cheshire Search and 

Rescue Team (last year’s recipients from the Hatton Fun Day).  Anthony has been very honoured to 

receive the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Medal for Emergency Services, 

in recognition for time served as a volunteer at Cheshire Search and Rescue Team. 

This, highly prestigious, award is given to hundreds of volunteers in recognition of their service in 

searching for and rescuing missing people in lowland areas. This is the first time that Lowland Rescue 

Members have been included for individual medals, alongside the other major UK Search and Rescue 

volunteer organisations such as Mountain Rescue and Cave Rescue. 

 
 

 


